
Course Requirements and Religious Holidays  

 

The Academic Senate recognizes and welcomes the religious diversity of our student body.  Further, the 

Academic Senate recognizes that, upon occasion, students' religious observances may conflict with course 

requirements (such as examinations) and hopes that faculty will be sensitive to that fact. 18/AS/92/SEC 

Sense of the Senate Statement, Approved by the Academic Senate on November 10, 1992 

 


